
The  Prinz  Law  Office
Announces  New  Quarterly
Fractional Service Plans
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce the availability
of  new  quarterly  fractional  service  plans,  effective
immediately.  The new fractional service plans are intended
for the client who seeks to reserve the firm’s time on defined
terms without the commitment of exhausting the time reserved
within a single calendar month.  The new quarterly plans allow
for  ninety (90) days to utilize the reserved time instead of
the usual thirty (30) day legal subscription periods, thereby
providing clients with more flexibility in utilizing their
subscription commitments.  The quarterly plans start at just a
ten  (10)  hour  commitment,  and  increase  at  ten  (10)  hour
increments above the minimum commitment.  To learn more about
the firm’s fractional service plans, the firm’ invites you to
schedule a new client consultation today.
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